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Welcome back everyone. I hope 
you all had a fabulous Summer 
holiday and are looking forward 
to getting back to school this 
week. It was lovely to see some 
of you at our Superheroes    
Summer Holiday Club.  On     
Sunday 12th September it is   
Education Sunday, which is  an 
opportunity to thank God        
especially for all those who 
teach and all who study.  So 
maybe this week you could 
think about someone that you 
could give a word of                  
encouragement to, who maybe 
might find their learning quite 
tricky or a word of thanks to 
someone who has helped with 
your learning. Have a great 
week.  God Bless. 
                        Lisa 

Joke Book 
 
What animal is always at a 
cricket match? 
A Bat!  
Why did the boy cross the 
playground? 
To get to the other slide!  
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Prayer Corner 

Dear God 

Use my eyes to see new friends, 
Open my ears to hear my   

teachers, 
Open my mind to learn new 

things, 
Let my heart remember you are 

near, 
Help me to love others like you 

do, 
Give me strength to shine your 

light at my school. 
Amen 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question of the week! 
 

What makes God happy? 

 

                                                      Back pack tags 

 

You will need    

Small plastic toys 
Beads 
Scissors & thread 
Nail or safety pin 
 
1. If using small plastic toys they need to 

be thin plastic and hollow. Make a hole in the top and bottom of 
the plastic toy. 

2. Make a long loop from the yarn and thread the yarn through the 
plastic toy securing with a knot at the bottom. 

3. Add beads in whatever pattern you want or include your initials 
using letter beads. 

4. If you want to add a tassle to the end, make it from several    
pieces of  folded yarn then tie another piece of yarn around the 
top about 1cm from the end to secure. 

5. Customise your tag however you would like.  
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